
Stay Safe
Stay Strong

We’re thinking of you.
From Everyone at Whittingham C of E 

imary School. 

Dear Parents/ Carers,
I hope you are all keeping safe and well.
If your child is due in school tomorrow ( Wednesday) please if possible could they wear 
something which has the colour red, white or blue as Mrs Chisholm is having a VE themed 

day!
If you are at home and doing anything to celebrate VE Day on Friday please send me any 

bsite and Facebook papictures in that I can post on our we ge as well as feature in my 
weekend 'Blog'.
Take care and stay safe with best wishesPr,

Belinda Athey.


